
 
 
 

 

 

Dear BUSD parents and families, 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming back more of our students onto our school campuses. For 
the health and safety of our families and staff we will need to continue to work together to 
meet the public health guidelines for schools.  

In accordance with the California Department of Public Health and CDC parents/guardians will 
need to screen their child/children each day before sending them to school. 

Screening includes: 

Checking your child’s temperature and making sure that your child is not sent to school with a 
fever. A temperature of 100.4 F or greater is considered a fever. 

Checking that your child is feeling well and not sending your child to school if they are 
experiencing symptoms of illness including diarrhea or vomiting, cough, shortness of breath, 
muscle/body aches, new loss of taste or smell. Even if your child’s symptoms are mild, your 
child should stay home and their medical provider should be contacted. 

If your child becomes symptomatic during the school day, you will be contacted to pick up your 
child. Please be sure to maintain updated emergency contacts in the event that you are unable 
to pick up your child. Please make sure that phones are not blocked from receiving calls from 
schools. 

Should your child be exposed to someone who is ill or has tested positive for Covid-19, please 
notify your child’s healthcare provider.  Please inform your child’s school and do not send your 
child to school. A school nurse will contact you. 

Children learn their best when they are healthy and feeling their best. Please help support the 
health of your child and our Burbank Unified School District community. 

 

Lenora Aguilera 

Lead School Nurse 
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